
 

23rd April 2019 
 
 
Subject: Lithium Batteries by Airfreight 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
It is with great regret that we have to inform you that effective immediately, we will  
NO LONGER BE ABLE to send ANY LITHIUM BATTERIES by AIRFREIGHT.  
 
UN3480 (Li-Ion) and UN3090 (Lithium Metal) batteries are now FULLY RESTRICTED by all airlines 
(including Toll Freighters) operating here in Australia so our ability to airfreight these batteries has 
immediately ceased. 
 
All orders containing any type of lithium batteries will now have to be transported by road. 
Please take this into account when placing your orders with us. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Rodney Dunn 

General Manager/Director 

 


